
 
 

Blackhawk Automotive Museum Tour 
October 21, 2015 

 

We had originally envisioned a trip across the Delta ending in Blackhawk where we 
would visit the museum. Unfortunately we drove the trip three times and it kept getting 
longer. In the end Gary and I decided to keep it simple and travel directly from Lincoln 
to Blackhawk which is at the San Ramon turnoff on I-680. 
 

We will leave Orchard at 8:00 am and jog through Lincoln to Nicolaus Rd to Hwy 70 
and turning south to I-5. At I-80 we will turn west to Vacaville where we will have a 
coffee break. From there we will drive to I-680 and south to the Crow Canyon turnoff in 
San Ramon. We will turn left across I-680 and continue along Crow Canyon Road for 
about 5 miles. We will be able to pull up to the front of the museum for parking.  
 

The time will be about 10:30 am and we will begin our tour led by a docent. It will take 
about an hour and a half to tour the museum. There are other areas of the museum that 
may be of interest to some of you and are included with our ticket. There are several 
restaurants on the property and we will eat at the Field House Sports Grill. We should 
finish lunch around 1:30 pm and there well be time to walk around the center or go back 
to the museum after lunch.  
 

On the way home we will take I-580 west to Vasco Road in Livermore and north to 
Hwy 4 and Stockton for an ice cream break. We will return to Lincoln around 5:00 pm. 
 

The cost of the museum will be $8.00 per person. You will get a choice of several 
lunches for about $20.00 each including tax and tip. Gary will draw up some maps to 
ease your movement from point to point. These cars are of Course d' Elegance quality 
and you will really enjoy the museum. This is the last drive of the year and the only one 
with availability. For more information or to sign up contact: 
Al Gillespie  

Gary Musser 

(See LHSCG Roster for contact information) 


